
 October News 

Hello families, 

October? How can it be?  September flew by and it is nice to see the children settled into school, 

enjoying themselves, making friends and learning new things.  Thanks for all your help in 

making our school year get off on the right foot. 

This month, we start dance studio and lunch buddies / extended day classes (for our 3s and PreK 

classes), and chapel (for all classes).  Please read your child’s newsletter for class specific dates.  

Our trial classes for Extended Day will be the week of 10/1 and Lunch Buddies will start 

10/8.  I will let you know if there is a problem with your sign-up.   

Tuition is due 10/1.  Please write checks out to First Presbyterian Church. 

Our class trip is 10/10.  If it is raining and expected to rain all day, we will move our trip to 

10/22.  I will send out a text and put it on FB if we are moving the date.  All AM classes are 

meeting at 9:45am and all PM classes are meeting at 12:45pm at Indian Acres Farm.  

On October 24th ( T/Th classes, Walker PreK, and pm classes) and 25th  (W/F classes and 

LaGrou PreK), we will have school pictures.  Send your child in their picture day best and we 

will take care of getting great portraits.  No paperwork is done prior to Picture Day.  You will 

receive proofs about 10 days afterwards and be able to choose the portrait package(s) you like.   

Chick Fil A night is Wednesday, October 23rd from 5pm-8pm at Centerton Square. 

We will have a Costume Parade this year! On the mornings of 10/29 (our T/Th am, both am 

PreK and pm 3s /PreK) or 10/30 (W/F 2s and 3s), please send your child to school in their 

costume (as we are a Christian preschool, please use your best judgement when picking a 

costume – nothing gory, scary…) or a fall themed outfit if your child does not want to dress up.  

If possible, please send them with their costume on top of their regular clothes to make changing 

out of it quick and easy.  Weather permitting, drop your child off like you normally do and head 

out to the walkway/driveway (look for signs) by the playground.  Each class will line up in the 

classroom and head out to parade by our waiting families.  After our parade, please come back 

into the school with us and take your child’s costume off and bring it home with you.  

 

As always, please reach out if you have any questions.  Email is best.  

Adelgado@fpcmoorestown.org  

~amy 



 


